
 

 
 

Preventing Unauthorized Access 
 

All ATL SIDA badge holders must ensure that doors and 
vehicle gates are fully closed and secured after each use. 
In order to prevent unauthorized access, no door or vehicle 
gate should be left in an unsecured state.  
 
Observing this practice will assist the Airport in maintaining 
the safety and security of all employees and the traveling 
public.  
 
Employees who violate this policy are subject to breach of 
rule notice (BORN) citation and/or badge revocation.  
 

 
 

Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 

The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and 
codes. 
If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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